
Western Corridor comms 

 

Western Corridor upgrade 

Improving safety and easing congestion in the 
growing western corridor 

Associated traffic changes: Commencing from: 

Temporary closure of Nash Street and 

Cameron Street intersection at Wallsend. 

28 November 2024 

 
We will soon be implementing changes to the intersection of Nash Street and Cameron 
Street to improve access to Wallsend Health Campus, as well as traffic flow through to the 
Cameron Street and Minmi Road intersection. 

We anticipate completing this section of work by January 2025, depending on weather 
conditions. 

There will be temporary changes to vehicle and pedestrian access in and around our site. 
The work will involve machinery that generates noise. We will make every effort to minimise 
the impact of this noise and ensure that noisy activities do not start before 7am. Access to 
the southern portion of Nash Street and the Wallsend Health Campus will remain open via 
Longworth Avenue into Bean Street, unless we communicate otherwise. 

Works include (refer to the map on page over): 

 Temporary road closure of Nash Street between Cameron Street and Bean Street 
 Construction of new connection of Nash Street and Stapleton Street 
 Construction of new stormwater drainage, shared pathways and footpaths 
 Construction of new shared path crossing of Nash Street and Cameron Street 

intersection. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during these works. If you have any 
questions, please contact our Customer Service team on 02 4974 2000. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jarrad Bray - Project Manager  
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